Notice of Change/Withdrawal

STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
Florida Prepaid College Board
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

19B-11.007
Unclaimed Refunds

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 46 No. 171, September 1, 2020 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

This Notice of Correction does not change the proposed rule text. It is filed to provide the basis for the Agency's determination that a SERC is not required, which was inadvertently omitted from the Notice of Proposed Rule. The bases for the Agency's determination that a SERC is not required is as follows:

 

During a discussion of the proposed rule at the Board Meeting, the Board, based upon the expertise and experience of its members and recommendation by Counsel, determined that a SERC was not necessary and that the rules will not require ratification by the Legislature. No person or interested party submitted additional information regarding the economic impact.
